
Pennsylvania School Librarians Association 
 

PSLA Listserv 
The PSLA Listserv provides a means of communication for members in regard to information dealing with school 
libraries.  Members can support each other by networking and collaborating, as well as be advised of activities, news and 
issues of PSLA.   
 
All posts must be written in a professional tone.  Commercial or self-promotional material is not to be posted.  One-time 
notices about school library professional development opportunities, job postings, publications, evaluations of resources 
or products, and announcements are examples of acceptable listserv use.  Personal postings are not acceptable. 
Postings are to be free of unfairly biased, defamatory, offensive, or obscene material.  Copyright regulations must be 
maintained at all times.  Members are authorized to copy, print, or distribute listserv information. Information posted is not 
confidential. 
 
PSLA does not take responsibility for email hacking which may result in unauthorized messages sent through the listserv.  
PSLA does not endorse or take responsibility for the information and opinions posted by members. 
 
Listserv membership is a benefit of PSLA membership.  As PSLA members are added to the listserv a welcome message 
is sent to the email address that is provided by the member at the time of registration.  Members have the option to 
unsubscribe at any time. 
 
Under special circumstances, the PSLA Board may grant listserv membership to those who are not PSLA members. 
 
PSLA reserves the right to suspend listserv privileges of those who violate this policy. 
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